
 

 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
FOR THE 

VERGENNES SALT SHED PROJECT 
  

March 23, 2021 @ 5:30 pm 
Via Zoom Meeting 
(this will be part of the  

regularly scheduled City Council Meeting) 
To join the meeting: 

via computer:  https://zoom.us/j/561577976 
via phone: 1-312-626-6799 

Meeting ID: 561 577 976. Password: 1234 
If you would like to have the above meeting information emailed to you,  

please email jaustin@dubois-king.com (DuBois & King, Inc., Municipal Project Manager) 
 

The purpose of this public meeting is to present the Conceptual Plans for the 
project. This project includes replacing the existing salt and sand shed in the City 

of Vergennes, with its location being on the same lot as the current facility.  
Those who would like to learn more about the project are encouraged to attend. 

This meeting will be presented by Otter Creek Engineering, a consultant 
engineering firm based out of Middlebury working for VTrans and the City to 

provide engineering design for the project.  
 

 
 

 

 

More Information/Questions: Ron Redmond, City Manager 
manager@vergennes.org 
 

This project is being funded in part by the Federal Highway Administration and City of Vergennes 
through the Vermont Agency of Transportation Municipal Assistance Bureau. 
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